
 
 
 
 
 

27th March 2024 

 

Ashmole Cycling Club 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

In conjunction with the PTA, Ashmole Primary will be hosting a community 

cycling event on Friday 26th April from 3:30pm onwards for pupils in Years 1-6 

only. A £1 donation is requested to take part (per family). Parents and Carers 

are also welcome to come and cycle with their child/ren.  

 

If you would like your child to participate, please can you complete permission 

slip below and return it on the day to a member of the PTA along with the 

suggested donation.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ashmole Primary & APPTA 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Ashmole Cycling Club 

 

I would /would not like to take part in the Ashmole school cycle ride on Friday 

26th April 2024. 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Year Group………………………………..Class…………………………………………………………………………………  

 
 


